NOTE FOR RECORD

For any ouching with Sin & Amushing

Copies to The Governor
The Deputy Governor
ONLY

The Governor spoke to Tim Lankester on the telephone this afternoon. They discussed yesterday morning's meeting with the Prime Minister with Lankester saying that this sort of uncomfortable meeting has happened before both on the foreign and the domestic side and the Governor should not be alarmed about it. He noted that the Prime Minister had not done her homework having commanded that work be done at great speed.

The Governor sympathised saying that other people did feel as the Prime Minister does but perhaps the answer was not just to seize on the first weapon that came to hand but rather should the whole problem be looked at coolly. Lankester said that the meeting on 13 October on monetary control had been firmed up and that he thought the Prime Minister would like a separate meeting on inflow controls on Monday 6 October. The Governor finished by suggesting that Lankester might come to see him some time next week while the Prime Minister is away.

Governor's Office HO-P 19 September 1980

R C W Mayes (4421)